

Dr. Lynn Glickman, Superintendent

CCSD 46 | 565 Frederick Road, Grayslake, IL 60030 | 847-223-3650 | FAX 847-223-3695

October 27, 2022

Dear CCSD 46 Community,

I am writing today to let you know that the individual wanted for a series of alleged crimes in our area this week has been apprehended. You may have already seen this news through social media, and I'm glad to tell you that the information has been confirmed to me by local law enforcement.

Thank you again to our entire community for your understanding and flexibility as we worked together to keep our students and staff safe during this difficult time.

Sincerely,

Dr. Lynn Glickman Superintendent CCSD 46